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PRESS RELEASE
Inter faith harmony week (1st February – 7th February 2021)
Good people of this universe we greet you all and wish you peace as we join the rest of the world to mark the Interfaith Harmony Week from 1st February to 7th February 2021. For the last ten-year Nile Dialogue Platform has been celebrating this week as one way of bringing people of various faiths to live and work together in harmony.
The interfaith faith harmony week was started in 2010 by the United Nations to among others recognize the impetrative need for dialogue among different faith and religions to enhance mutual understanding, harmony and cooperation among people.
The theme this year is: “living the spirit of harmony and solidarity amidst Covid 19 in a wounded world.” It’s the first time the world is celebrating the week amidst a pandemic of this magnitude that is posing a serious threat to mankind.
At Nile Dialogue Platform we shall have a series of activities ranging from holding media talk shows, have a lunch on, a discussion and the climax shall be a football match dubbed play soccer make peace on Sunday at Lutengo play ground in Nama Sub County in Mukono district.
Uganda being a circular God-fearing country embraces all religions and faiths and therefore such a week is import for us to reflect on how we can use our religious diversity for the common good and strengthen the values that bind us together. May the love of God guide us this week and thereafter so that we can live happily together
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